From: TeamE5 <TeamES@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 November 2024 20:08

To: marchesplanning@gmail.com

Cc: Banks, Andrew <Andrew.Banks@herefordshire.gov.uk>; kmaher@thrings.com; Adam
Lewis (Planning) <Adam.Lewis@herefordshire.gov.uk>; Tansley, Mark
<mttansley@herefordshire.gov.uk>; Lloyd, Jacqueline (Technical Support Officer)
<Jackie.Lloyd2 @herefordshire.gov.uk>; fquartermain@thrings.com; Planning Enquiries
<planningenquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>; TeamE5
<TeamE5@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Attn. Faiza Kanwal appeal ref. APP/W1850/C/24/3351883 &
APP/W1850/W/24/3351880 - Land at Mahollam Road, Huntington, Kington , Herefordshire
HR2 0SJ

Dear Helen Hamilton

APP/W1850/C/24/3351883 - Land at Mahollam Road, Huntington, Kington , Herefordshire HR2 0SJ

Thank you for e-mail/letter of 25" October. The request for Rule(6)6 Status has been considered and
granted.

The Appellant and the Council have been copied for their information.
Kind regards
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From: Helen Hamilton marchesplanning@gmail.com

Sent: Friday, October 25, 2024 3:57 PM

To: TeamES TeamES @planninginspectorate.gov.uk

Subject: Attn. Faiza Kanwal appeal ref. APP/W1850/C/24/3351883

You don't often get email from marchesplanning@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Ms Kanwal

Please find attached letter requesting Rule 6(6) Party status for Friends of the Arrow Valley in
appeal ref. APP/W1850/C/24/3351883

I look forward to your response.
Best wishes

Helen Hamilton

Marches Planning & Environment
Marchesplannin mail.com

07711 569791 01568 709155

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy
Notice which can be accessed by clicking this link.
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